

St Cuthbert's R.C. First School Newsletter

In God's family, we love, we grow, we learn



Date: 9th July 2018



Please like & share our page

Diary Dates	
Wednesday	Class 2 trip
11.7.18	Music festival - Berwick
	academy
	Resources committee
	2pm
	Full Governing body
	meeting 3pm
Thursday	Year 3 lead worship
11ursday 12.7.28	Class 2 & 3 to art
12.7.20	0.0.00 <u>-</u> 0.0 0.0
	exhibition at the
	Barracks
	Mini Vinnies hosting
	tea party for
	parishioners
Friday	More Than dance day
13.7.18	Performance - 2:15pm
	all welcome
Monday	EYFS fancy dress fun
16.7.18	run - fundraiser
Wednesday	Year 4 Leavers Mass
18.7.18	10am – All welcome
Thursday	Year 4 Leavers
19.7.18	Assembly 2pm – All
10.7.10	welcome
Friday	EY Achievement
20.7.18	
20.7.10	assembly 9am
	Class 2& 3
	Achievement assembly
	1pm
	SCHOOL CLOSES
	NO CUDDIES



Early Years Story & Song Session

This Thursday 2:15-2:45pm Please let anyone who has a young child to come along & enjoy the songs and a story





This week we have heard about the work of the Apostleship of the Sea.

Head Teacher: Mrs Clare McGregor

Our mission is - to care for anyone who is feeling lonely
Our action is - to try and donate a chocolate bar to give to the
seafarers as an act of kindness (please leave in the box in school
entrance by Thursday) picture to colour on the back of this
newsletter.

Year 3 Liturgy

Year 3 will lead our worship this Thursday (12th) at 9:10am. Everyone is welcome but we especially invite parents & grandparents of children in year 3.



Well done and thank you to everyone who supported our Summer Fair on Friday! If you have any ideas for future fairs or events please come along to our FOSC meeting in September!

Mini-Vinnies



Please remember to donate chocolate bars for The Apostleship of the Sea and an item for the Berwick food bank – boxes in the school entrance. All donations much appreciated!

School Reports

Your child received their end of year school report yesterday – please sign, make any comments and return the parent reply slip ASAP, thank you.



Congratulations to
our Curfew
runners!!!
We're so proud of
you!
Well done to
Archie who came
first out of our
school!
More photos on the
school website...

Congratulations to Mhairi in year 4 who recently passed her singing exam – fantastic!

St Cuthbert's RC First School, Prince Edward Rd, Tweedmouth, Berwick on Tweed, Northumberland TD15 2EX

School website: www.st-cuthbertsrc.northumberland.sch.uk

E-mail: admin@st-cuthbertsrc.northumberland.sch.uk

Tel: 01289 307785 Fax: 01289 331717